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NYS OAG Support <nyag@mycusthelp.net>

Friday, October 11,2019 8:31 PM

elena@judgewatch.org

INYS OAG FOIL Request Centerl General FOIL Request:: G000718-100219

October ll,20l9

RE: Freedom of Information Law (FOIL) Request Reference # G000718'100219

Dear Ms. Sassower:

This email is in response to the above-referenced FOIL request.

please be advised that FOIL requires that we grant access to documents or records that are "kept, held, filed,

produced or reproduced, by, with or for" the Office of the Attorney General ("OAG"). See Public Offrcers Law
-SS 

gOt+l and S7(2). The OAG has no obligation to grant access to documents or records that do not exist or are

"ot 
ini6" porr"rrio, of the OAG. Nor does FOIL require the OAG to obtain documents from other agencies or

to create documents or records to respond to a FOIL request.

The OAG maintains no records that respond to your request.

Accordingly, this FOIL request is now closed.

You may wish to contact the New York State Department of State.

Sincerely,

Abisola Fatade
Assistant Attorney General


